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JOIN US! Fremont Siphon 
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March 26, 2013
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Fremont Public Library 
731 N 35th St 
Seattle, WA 98103
See reverse for details.
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n	 Learn how community input was used to shape 
landscape, architecture and other site elements

n	 Review two design options for the Fremont site
n	 Provide your input on these options
n	 Hear an update on the public art process
n	 Learn about next steps

For more information, visit
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd.
For special accommodations, contact 	
Adair Muth at 206-263-7319 or
adair.muth@kingcounty.gov.

King County plans to replace the Fremont 
Siphon with new pipelines located under 
the Lake Washington Ship Canal. You are 
invited to an open house on March 26 to 
review design options for the facility site 
in Fremont. These design options were 
developed using community input from 
a design workshop in January. Stop by 
anytime between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.
At the open house you can:
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